
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                            

 
 

P.A.C.E. Weekly Newsletter 
Licking Valley Intermediate January 22- January 26 

Volume 12, 
Issue 21 

4th/5th Grade Math 

 The 4th grade math class will wrap up 
factors and multiples this week and test over the 
material.  We will also begin working with fractions 
in Chapter 6 later this week.     

 The 5th grade math class will wrap up 
fraction multiplication and division this week and 
test over the material.  We will also begin working 
with Customary and Metric Measurement later this 
week.  

Homework 

Monday: Ch. 5 Study Guide (4th)                                 
Study for Ch. 6 Test (5th)   

Tuesday: Study for Ch. 5 Test (4th)     Ch. 6 Test (5th)   

Wednesday: Ch. 5 Test (4th)                                              
Practice Math Facts/Work on IXL (5th)   

Thursday: Work on Favorite Number Project (4th)  
Measurement Worksheet (5th)   

Friday: Favorite Number Project Due (4th)                      
Ch. 6 IXL Due (5th) 

 ALSO, Practice math facts each night! 

Contact Information
   

Mrs. Carissa Smith 

1510 Licking Valley Rd. NE 

Newark, OH 43055 

740-763-2031  

smithc@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us 

L.V. P.A.C.E. WEBSITE! 
http://lvpace.weebly.com/ 

4th/5th Grade Language Arts 

 The 4th and 5th Grade Language 
Arts class will continue working on 
Evidence Based Writing this week and 
focus on making claims in their writing.  
They will also work on a new vocabulary 
list and continue reading The Westing 
Game this week.   

Homework 

Monday- Read for 20; Study Vocabulary 

Tuesday- Read for 20; Study Vocabulary  

Wednesday- Read for 20; Study Vocabulary  

Thursday- Read for 20; Study Vocabulary 

Friday- EBW Intro Paragraph Due; Read for 20 

REMEMBER, Read for 20 minutes each night! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

~Martin Luther King Jr. 

Reminders 

If your child is participating in Academic Challenge or STEM Club, shirt 
orders are due this week.  Please be sure to complete your order forms and 
return those to school as soon as possible!  If you need another form, please 
send me a Dojo message or email letting me know.  Thank you!   


